
[image: image3.jpg]\Q&\Comi,,&

Schools




TANNAGHMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lake Street, Lurgan, Craigavon, Co. Armagh, BT67 9DY

PRINCIPAL:  Mr G.Mone
     (:   (028) 38322393

Email:gmoan405@c2kni.net                                                   www.tannaghmoreps.com
 
13th September 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II the day of the state funeral, Monday 19th September 2022, is now declared a Bank Holiday.

This means an overall reduction of public sector services which includes the Education Authority’s provision of school meals and transport.

As a result, Tannaghmore Primary School will be closed on Monday 19th September and will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022 as usual.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Gerry Mone

Acting Principal
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